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Congratulations to Jennifer Alderink, DO and Amelita Maslach, MD for completing the AAFP
Leading Physician Well-Being Certificate Program. They were among the 120 physicians
selected from a national pool to participate in the program, which was created to provide
leadership development, training in physician well-being advocacy, and performance
improvement project skill-building. You can read more about the AAFP Physician Health First
initiative here . 
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https://www.aafp.org/membership/initiatives/well-being-initiative.html

